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Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU)
Final report to Faculty Senate on CCPU Activities for 2017-2018 

Members 
Hal Marchand (Chair), Health Sciences and Social Work; Chunying Zhao (Secretary), Computer Science; Amanda Divin, Health Sciences and Social Work; Duke Oursler, Art; Jongho Lee, Political Science; Erin Taylor, Political Science

The 2017-2018 CCPU monthly  meetings responded to the Faculty Senate charge to review and provide background information and policy alternatives on the adoption of a "Pets on Campus" policy. 

The Council reviewed extensive supporting and opposing documents concerning the potential "Pets on Campus" adoption.

The Council invited comments from a variety of campus agency leaders whose agencies would be impacted by the adoption of a "Pets on Campus" policy.  The following agency leaders participated in CCPU sessions and submitted written comments: William Digger Oster from the Office of the Vice President for Administrative Services; Kenneth Griffin, Director of Facilities Management;  Michael Waters, M.D., Beu Health Center Chief of Staff ; Angela LaFrance, Disability Resource Center; and  Scott D. Harris, Director, Office of Public Safety. As reported in the April 6, 2018 final report on the "Pets on Campus" document submitted to the Faculty Senate, the CCPU unanimously concurred with campus agency officials that allowing pets on campus would not be appropriate at this time.    
Hal Marchand, the CCPU Chair, and Chunying Zhao, the CCPU secretary, completed three year terms of service in the spring of 2018. The Council selected Erin Taylor to serve as Chair and Jongho Lee to serve as secretary for the 2018-2019 academic year.  
                   





